
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students,  

As you are aware that Government has issued guidelines for re-opening of schools 

following Covid-19 safety protocols for the students of Classes X to XII in a phased 

manner. We are hopeful to get co-operation from the parents of our students in this regard. 

All the parents are requested to co-operate and adhere the following guidelines for the 

betterment and smooth running of teaching/ learning activities :-  

 

 Send your children to the school regularly, whose classes have begun.  

 The students of Class X & XII should come to school regularly for the 

preparation of their Term-II Board examination. 

 The academic performance of students throughout the year would include Class test 

or Unit tests/ exploratory activities / Practical / Project etc. and the marks of 

internal assessment will be sent to the Board.  

 Internal assessment for all the Classes , specially for Class X & XII will begin 

shortly and students are requested to attend the same positively. 

 Please keep in mind, your future study, course selection etc. depend on your marks 

secured in Board Exam.  

 Those students who have ONLINE CLASSES are requested to attend their classes 

regularly and be present until it is over.  

 It is observed that whenever a question is asked to the students, they leave the 

online class. Please do not do this. 

 Study materials, Question-answers for note book, assignment etc. are also uploaded 

on the school website, therefore visit the school website regularly. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 


